
 

 

NOTICE FROM THE CLAYTON SCHOOL DISTRICT:  As a result of continued collaboration 
with local health officials and the St. Louis Suburban Public High School Athletic and Activities 
Association, we would like to inform you of upcoming changes to spectator guidelines at our 
events. 

Starting ​Jan. 19, 2021​ Clayton High School will institute the following spectator guidelines: 

● Two ​family​ members for each participant will be allowed for HOME events inside 
the Stuber Gymnasium (main gym) ​ONLY​. 

○ Working alongside the Center of Clayton staff, we have determined that 
there is not enough space to properly social distance spectators for 
events hosted on Court #3 (basketball), or within the pool (swim/dive).  
 

● NO visiting team spectators will be allowed into the event. 
 

● Face masks must be worn at all times by everyone, including participants. 
 

● Social distancing must be followed at all events. 
 

● When traveling outside the Suburban Conference, schools will adhere to visitor 
guidelines at that school. 
 

● Details regarding spectator guidelines during MSHSAA postseason events will be 
communicated prior to the event.  

With the situation being fluid, we will continue to monitor the situation and make changes so that 
we are keeping both our student athletes and spectators as safe as possible.  
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